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JULY 2024 NEWSLETTER

A short newsletter this time to match the length of the days, perhaps.

Mid South Island Interclub Teams - Results
This was played last Sunday and while our Open team came third, Intermediates first and Juniors 
fourth (and together had the highest VPs) under the scoring system used by Ashburton had an overall 
result that missed out on first place by one point, and tied for second with Waimate.  Well done to all 
of you.

Waimate Tournament - 21 July
This is a half day tournament and always good fun.  Put your name on the list if you want to go.

New Member
We welcome Pauline Fergus based in Twizel.  Her contact phone number is 027 226 5069

Housekeeping
- Lost Keys: I have lost a bunch of 3 keys - has anyone found them?
- Lost Programmes: Carl Pedersen and Louise Whitelock have lost their programmes.  If you are down 
to play with them suggest you give them a call to confirm.

Extra Individual Round
Monday 25 November and Tuesday 26 November will be an additional Individual round.  
However the overall results will still be the best 6 scores to count.

Regards
Alison 
Secretary


